
Habitats Regulation Appraisal:   
Non-Statutory Planning Guidance: Dundee Green Network 
 
The above Non-Statutory Planning Guidance has been screened for likely significant 
effects on a European site for the purposes of Habitats Regulation Appraisal.  
 
This screening has determined that this Non-Statutory Planning Guidance is not 
likely to have a significant effect on a European site for the reasons set out below:   
 
 

(1) The Non-Statutory Planning Guidance has been prepared to provide detail on 
the wider green network referred to in Local Development Plan Policy 36: 
Open Space. The guidance has been prepared in collaboration with SNH and 
identifies the City’s existing network of green infrastructure and key green 
network assets.  It aims to raise awareness of the Dundee Green Network 
and to identify opportunities to protect, connect and enhance the network and 
ensure the continued delivery of quality green infrastructure in the City.   
 

 
(2) The Non-Statutory Planning Guidance will not itself lead to development or 

change and no effect on any particular European site can reasonably be 
predicted.   

 
Accordingly no Habitats Regulation Appraisal will be carried out. 
 


